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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

SECURITY ENHANCEMENTS 
EAST ENTRANCE 

ROVER WAY 
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
07:00HRS MON 24TH NOVEMBER 2014 

TO 
07:00HRS MON 8TH DECEMBER 2014 

 

ABP are carrying out works on the East entrance to the port estate 

(Rover Way) to enhance the security of the port and as a result this 

will involve lane closures at the entrance during the above period. 

 
During this period, the roadway will be operated as a single 

carriageway road, controlled by traffic lights/stop-go boards 

throughout. 
 

It is also requested that wherever possible the West entrance is 
used to gain access / egress of the port during this time to avoid 

any delays. 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works 

cause and appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic 
control measures. 

 
Ian Meredith 18th November 2014 


